
Online Public File Carriage Statement

Iowa Public Broadcasting Board, licensee of noncommercial educational station KTIN, Fort Dodge, Iowa, 
requests carriage of the station on DBS providers serving the Des Moines-Ames Designated Market Area.

Please direct questions regarding this carriage statement to:

Name: Brian Zittlau

Phone: 515-725-9765 

Email: brian.zittlau@IowaPBS.org

and to the carriage election contact listed in the station’s online public file.


